
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK NO. 25-04 

COURT OPERATIONS AT THE JOSÉ V. TOLEDO U.S. COURTHOUSE 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 16, 2025 AND FRIDAY JANUARY 17, 2025 

The Clerk’s Office Intake and Cashier sections, located on the third floor of 

the José V. Toledo United States Courthouse in Old San Juan will close to the public 

at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 16, 2025, and at noon on Friday, January 17, 2025. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 10th day of January, 2025. 

ADA I. GARCÍA-RIVERA, ESQ., CPA 
CLERK OF COURT 
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